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COUNCIL – 24 January 2007 
 

“Council welcomes and endorses the position taken by the Leader of 
the Council in signing Derby Campaign Against Climate Change’s 
petition calling for a 25% reduction in CO2 emissions from the Council 
within 5 years.  It further welcomes the associated report to the 16 
January Cabinet meeting and proposed action to take forward the 
Derby Declaration on Climate Change. 
 
Council also welcomes the work that the Overview and Scrutiny 
Commissions have done over the last two years on energy use within 
the Council, and asks Cabinet to work closely with the Commissions in 
the development of the Council’s Climate Change Action Programme. 
 
Council further asks Cabinet to accept the challenge of reducing the 
CO2  equivalent emissions from the whole of Derby by working with all 
sectors, groups and people in Derby in association with the Overview 
and Scrutiny Commissions. 
 
In addition, Council endorses the view that it is right that Local 
Authorities should take a lead to promote action to reduce climate 
change across their areas of jurisdiction.  It therefore asks the leaders 
of all political groups to promote the adoption of this practice to other 
councils in Derbyshire and the East Midlands.” 

 
 

ITEM 6 


